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Comments: Most people who have chosen to live in the White Mountains of Arizona ,have done so because they

love to spend time in the outdoors. They love to fish,hunt,hike and most of all to camp in the forests that belong

to us. To suggest to us that we either use crowded ,packed in campgrounds or camp within 300 feet of main

forest roads is ridiculous and completely unacceptable. Not only are the best and largest camp areas, almost all

more than 300 feet from these main forest roads, but they have been established and used by locals and visitors

to our forests for decades and in some cases lifetimes.Nobody that enjoys the peace and quiet of dispersed

camping in our National Forests wants to be that close to these main roads ,because of noisy vehicle traffic and

the dust that creates.Please reconsider the very short shortsighted thinking on this matter.The distance to these

dispersed camping areas for motor vehicle access should be at least 1000 feet or more.


